RC 163

Bruce Marifern
Petersburg, AK

January 11, 2018

Chairman John Jensen
Alaska Board of fish members,

| would like to voice my opposition to proposals 98 and 99 | see no reason cut
the harvest rate on a conservative

Management plan that is already in place. Local Fish and Game has successfully
managed these stocks, and even rebuilt them

from our low stock cycles back in the seventies. Conservative and sustainable. In my
humble opinion Leave management to the very capable Fish and Game

| would also like to voice my opposition to proposals 105 and 106. Two proposals
that would close more area to commercial fishing. the reason stated would be
subsistence needs are not being met.

| think the department has demonstrated that opportunity dose exist and there would
appear to be substantial area available.

It is my understanding that participation is down from past years, leading to a lower
harvest. It is also my understanding that

there is ample opportunity to harvest all the subsistence one would need.
| feel we should leave this to Fish and Game

Please Reject these Proposals 95 96 98 99 100 105 and 106

Sincerely

Bruce Marifern, f/v Freedom



